
From: Daniel
To: CityRecorder
Subject: Proposed Utility Rate Increase
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 10:44:19 AM

Retirees are getting crushed by government taxes and rate increases. While Social Security recipients get a 2.5 %
increase, government cost continue to be double or triple that. Retirees need a break.

Sent from my iPhone
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From: noreply@cityofsalem.net on behalf of wfdupee@q.com
To: CityRecorder
Subject: Contact City Recorder
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 1:57:36 PM
Attachments: ATT00001.bin

Your
Name Wilma F. Dupee

Your
Email wfdupee@q.com

Your
Phone 5419712929

Street P.O. Box 505
City Redmond
State OR
Zip 97756

Message

I am adamantly apposed to the proposed City of Salem Water, Sewer, and
Stormwater rate increase. When are these rate and fee increases going to stop! You
are breaking me and you wonder why you have a homeless problem. The public
keeps telling you they can't afford these cost of living increases, but you don't
listen. Have you ever thought you are the problem, not the victims.
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